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28/09/2017 

Subject: International Programs – American and British- Jordanian Ministry of Education New                      

Updated Rules and Regulations 

 

Dear students, parents and teachers, 

             Jordan Ministry of Education has implemented new rules and regulations regarding 

international programs- British and American. Some of these rules and regulations are 

implemented to be effective starting from this scholastic year 2017-2018.  

            First: International students are allowed to transfer from and to both programs- British 

and American- in or before the end of grade 9th. Students are given to decide on the 

international program- American and British- they desire according to their needs and 

expectations till the first two weeks beginning of grade 10th.   

            Two: International students are required to finish successfully the last consecutive 

three scholastic years of their high school diploma (grades 10th, 11th and 12) of the same 

international program adapted as part of The Jordanian Ministry of Education  high school 

international diploma equivalency rules.    

            Third: American program final grade 12 school grades are not going to be part 

“calculated” of their final total GPA. This is going to be effective at the beginning of the 

scholastic year 2019-2020.   

For further assistance please, do not hesitate to contact our school international programs 

coordinator Mr. Usamah Esah at uesah@oxfordschools.edu.jo or call 079-783-3639 

We always wish our dear students a very successful scholastic year 


